
March 18, 2020

Dear Mr. Alderman Robert Bauman,

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Mr. Robert Byrd. Mr. Byrd has helped 
me by financially supporting my school athletic programs and through mentoring my athletes 
here at Milwaukee Bradley Tech and Trade. I am, Mr. William Beason, the head girls’ and 
boys’ Golf Coach at Milwaukee Bradley Tech and Trade. I have known Mr. Byrd for 8 years. 
Mr. Byrd has contributed golf equipment and attire to my athletes, which they could not afford, 
and that was greatly appreciated. He also opened up his doors of his facility, Bridging the Gap, 
which helps the inner-city youth through mentoring and learning the fundamentals of playing 
golf. He also works with other inner-city schools in the greater Milwaukee Area. His program 
is dedicated to helping the inner-city youth in succeeding in life. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to give me a call, 414-732-6531 or email 
beasonwd@milwaukee.k12.wi.us. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, 
William Beason
William Beason


